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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been lovely to see everyone back in school after the half term break, the children have been filling us in on 
all the wonderful things they got up to. As ever, at this time of year our school calendar is getting very busy. Please 
make sure you are checking the website and the dates at the end of this Bulletin regularly.   
 
Our Reception and Year One children had a very enjoyable visit to Born of the Forest on Wednesday. They had lots 
of opportunities to spend time in nature, have fun together, share marshmallows round a campfire and get a bit 
muddy! Thank you to those adults who organised and supported on this trip, everyone always agrees it is such a 
worthwhile activity for our youngest children. 
 
Paul Dix quote of the week: ‘Using positive recognition, or being bothered, means that you know how to make 
each child feel appreciated.’ www.pauldix.org 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

Ambition in The Trust 
As part of the Yorkshire Cause-
way Schools Trust's new vision, 
Mr Anderson has been sharing 
how he shows ambition in his 
teaching. It was an opportunity 
for him to reflect on his career 
to date. 
 
Mr Anderson joined The Fel-
lowship in January 2019, on his 
final-year teaching placement. 

Since then, he has had various roles at All Saints and North Rig-
ton, but has now established himself as a teacher in our Year 3 
and 4 (Jupiter) Class. You may already be aware; Mr Anderson is a 
large advocate of PE. This year, he took on the role of PE Leader-
ship across the Yorkshire Causeway School Trust. 
 
To read more about Mr Anderson's ambitious journey so far, 
please visit the Trust website: Hear from our Colleagues - York-
shire Causeway Schools Trust 

http://www.pauldix.org/
https://www.yorkshirecauseway.co.uk/about-us/hear-from-our-colleagues#
https://www.yorkshirecauseway.co.uk/about-us/hear-from-our-colleagues#


Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Amelie for Positivity and Friendship 

Saturn Class:  Hellie for Positivity 

Jupiter Class: Archie H for all our school values 

Sun Class: Jack for Positivity 

Upcoming Events: 

Monday 9th June 3pm: Residential information 

meeting 

Monday 16th June Lego Church straight after school 

pick up 

Tuesday 17th June: Sports Day (gates open at 1pm) 

Tuesday 24th June: Sports Day reserve date  

Monday 30th June – 4th July: Sun class residential 

Wednesday 9th July: Mars class trip to Great Yorkshire 

Show  

Thursday 17th July: Year 6 leavers day trip 

Friday 18th July: Year 6 leavers assembly  

School finishes at 2pm 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 8th June 

Family Worship 11am to 12 noon. Refresh-

ments from 10.30am 

Think Pharmacy First  
 
Most pharmacies in England are now providing the 
Pharmacy First service.  
his free NHS service allows you or your child to get 
quick access to healthcare advice for the following 
seven conditions:  
 
• Earache (aged 1 to 17 years)  
• Impetigo (aged 1 year and over)  
• Infected insect bites (aged 1 year and over)  
• Shingles (aged 18 years and over)  
• Sinusitis (aged 12 years and over)  
• Sore throats (aged 5 years and over)  
• Urinary tract infections (UTIs) in women (aged 

16 to 64 years)  
 
If you or your child has symptoms that suggest you 
may have one of these conditions, you can walk into 
a pharmacy and be offered a consultation with a 
pharmacist in a private consultation room.  
The pharmacist will provide advice and, if clinically 
necessary, a prescription medicine to treat the condi-
tion (the normal NHS prescription charge rules apply 
to people aged 16 and over).  
Think Pharmacy First! Find out more by watching the 
Pharmacy First animation or visiting nhs.uk/
thinkpharmacyfirst  


